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Comments: Building a roller coaster at the ski area is a horrible idea.  We need to preserve wilderness, not

destroy it.  I have hiked weekly in the Sandias for 10 years now, and the noise alone would be an affront, not to

mention traffic.  Those Sandia trails are used by many many people.  That does not bring in the money a roller

coaster might, but there are some things more important than DEVELOPMENT.  PLEASE PRESERVE THE

SANCTITY OF THE MOUNTAINS.  IT'S A MOST VALUABLE RESOURCE, AND SHOULD NOT BE IMPINGED

UPON.  DON'T DO IT!!!!!


